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Julien Neto has been appointed Deputy General Rapporteur of the Autorité de la

concurrence by decision of the General Rapporteur, Stanislas Martin, who heads

the Investigation Services.

From 18 March 2024, he will lead Antitrust Unit 2, which is notably responsible for

digital cases (in particular those relating to online advertising) and the telecoms

sector. He replaces Pascale Déchamps, to whom the Autorité extends its

warmest thanks.
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